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Communication Information: Governors, Staff, Parents/Guardians, Pupils – 17th December 2019 
 

Further to our Communiqué of the 26th December 2018, 2 sites were being considered within the 

locality. In progressing two sites, Planners have been consulted and investigation works have been 

completed to assess ground conditions, ecology, archaeology, and topography with regard to the 

construction of a school building. The outcome of these investigations will assist in the identification 

of a preferred site which will be considered in the Business Case for funding.  

The approval of the Technical and Feasibility Study part of the Business Case has been received and 

the remainder, for further approval by the Department of Education, will begin. The tendering 

process for Design Team Consultants has begun. 

The two schools continue the development of their shared work through their curriculum.   

The Steering Group will continue to meet on a regular basis and further updates will be provided as 

the Business Case finalises. 

 
 

 


